
Select Committee on Victoria’s Recreational Native 
Bird Hunting Arrangements.  

 

Have your say on native bird hunting in 
Victoria 
Public submissions have opened as part of the parliamentary inquiry into Victoria’s 
recreational native bird hunting arrangements. 

A select committee of nine members from the Legislative Council has been formed to 
conduct the review and report to parliament by 31 August 2023. 

“This inquiry is looking at the operation of annual native bird hunting seasons here in 
Victoria, as well as arrangements in other Australian jurisdictions,” Committee Chair 
Ryan Batchelor said.   

“We’ll also examine the environmental sustainability of the practice, it’s impact on 
amenity and the social and economic consequences.” 

Relevant stakeholders are urged to make a public submission by 8 May 2023. 

For more information about the inquiry go to the Committee’s website. 
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https://new.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/nativebirdhunting

